
 
 
 

May 20, 2019 
Via Web Filing 

 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Spectrotel, Inc. 
 d/b/a OneTouch Communications d/b/a Touch Base Communications 
 Notification of Regulatory Contact Change 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of Spectrotel, Inc. d/b/a OneTouch Communications, d/b/a 

Touch Base Communications.  The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission of the Company’s 
current regulatory contact information, as indicated below:   
 
Effective immediately, Mr. David Zahka, Chief Financial Officer, has replaced Ellie Mondini as 
Spectrotel’s regulatory contact. All notices, inquiries and other communications should be directed to 
Mr. Zahka. Please remove Ellie Mondini from the Commission’s contact list.  
 
Mr. Zahka may be contacted at: 
 

Spectrotel Inc.   
3535 State Highway 66, Suite 7, Neptune, NJ  07753 
Telephone:  732-345-7832 
Fax:   732-345-7893 
Email:   dzahka@spectrotel.com.  

 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
cc:tms: SDx1901 
 
ST/rs 
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